
Kids at the KCC are young  
and in some cases have  

vulnerable immune systems.  
To help us keep the center  

as healthy as possible,  
please be sure to follow  

these important guidelines: 

Keep kids home if they have a cold, fever, 
flu-like illness, or are simply not feeling well. 

If you or anyone who brings your child is ill,  
please make other transportation arrangements. 

If your child stays home from school, please also 
keep them home from therapy at the KCC. 

You will not be charged if your child stays home 
sick, but please call us as soon as you can. 

Know that we are frequently cleaning surfaces, 
therapy materials, toys, and OT equipment. 


